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A sincere thank you to the members who voted in the recent Paseo Master election. Elections for 
volunteer board positions are important and we appreciate the members who take the time to 
participate. Congratulations and thank you to John Lines and Dave Cabell who will continue their service 
on the board and to our new board member, Lynda Adler. All three bring strong backgrounds and a 
desire to provide an exceptional community experience for our members and guests. 

Thank you to the other three candidates, Ann, Dominic and Ralph for their support for our community 
and encourage them to participate through volunteer committees.  

Thanks again to Patty Stanton who decided not to seek re-election. Her tireless service certainly made 
Paseo a better community. 

 

 


